To: Anthony City Commission Re: Chief of Police report

From: Kenny Hodson Date: 08-15-2023

We inspected some properties to be cleaned up

We served several weed notices

We investigated a burglary/theft in the 500 block of N. Anthony

We investigated a domestic disturbance in the 500 block of S. Anthony and turned the case over to the C.A. for possible charges

We investigated an attempted theft in the 500 block of N. LL&G

We are investigating a possible aggravated indecent liberties with a minor case